
Seeking a new member for our
Papasay Board of Directors!

Due to a vacancy on the Papasay Board of Directors, Chief and Council are looking to
appoint a new BNA member for the Board to support the corporation in advancing.
Strong candidates will be passionate about the community and about economic
development and have knowledge about business and industry in our region.

About Papasay
Papasay Management Corporation (PMC) is Bingwi Neyaashi Anishinaabek’s
economic development entity, wholly owned by the community. It ensures a legal
separation from the First Nation, as it separates politics and administration from
business development. PMC is responsible for the businesses and partnerships that
benefit the community through the generation of own-source revenues,
employment opportunities for BNA members, and contracting opportunities for
member-owned businesses and Papasay 3rd party partnerships. PMC is governed by
a Board of Directors, which is appointed by Chief and Council. Papasay holds
monthly Board of Director meetings, where decisions are made through consensus.
Papasay entities include:

Papasay Management Limited Partnership (PMLP), which includes Papasay’s
partnerships and equipment;
Papasay Value-Added Wood Products (PVAWP), which runs the Papasay Sawmill.

About the Board
Papasay Board of Directors consists of five members who meet once a month,
usually for two hours in the evening. The Board of Directors is appointed by Chief
and Council. The Board is committed to the mission and vision of BNA and acts in
the best interest of the organization. The board functions as a group, and every
member is expected to act honestly and in good faith, exercising their powers and
discharging their duties in the best interest of Papasay.

If appointed, members of the Board of Directors ensure that decisions are made in
good practice and in accordance Papasay’s legal requirements. An honourarium will
be provided to members who are selected to participate. The ideal Board candidate
is a team player, a highly effective communicator and is driven to make an impact.

If you are interested, please provide an email or letter of interest to Jordan Hatton,
BNA’s Director of Economic Development, at jhatton@bnafn.ca by Thursday,
October 2nd at 4:30PM


